
 

 

Proposals for relocation of west SILC Victoria Park site from Farnley Park 
Maths and Computing College site to Bruntcliffe High School from 

September 2010 
 

Public consultation response form 
Please read the consultation booklet on the proposals and tell us what your views are. The questions on 
this form are provided to help you do so, but you do not have to respond to all of them. If you prefer not 
to use this form, you can also put your views in a letter. Letters and forms should be sent to the address 
at the bottom of this form. Extra copies of this booklet and response form are available 
www.educationleeds.co.uk/schoolorganisation. You may also respond by email: 
educ.school.organisation@educationleeds.co.uk 

 
Responses must be received by 4pm on Friday 12 February. All responses will be reported to a meeting 
of Leeds City Council’s Executive Board  in March 2010.  

 

Questions relating to the proposals 

1. W hat are your views on the proposals  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2.  Have you found this booklet useful?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

3. Have you found the consultation process useful? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Do you have any other comments or views? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your personal details (so that your response can be formally acknowledged): 

Name: 

Address: 
 
 
email address: 
 
 

W hich school are you associated with? ……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent/carer of present pupil(s)                      
Parent/carer of primary school child           
Other adult relative 
Pupil 
Governor 
 

 
Member of staff 
Local resident 
Elected member 
Community representative 
Other 
 

Data Protection Act 1998 
Under the terms of the Data Protection Act 1998 we must inform you of the following. Education Leeds and 
Leeds City Council are seeking your views to help inform the decision on this proposal. Your personal 
information will be used only for this purpose, and may be shared with other agencies who are involved in the 
consultation, however only to address any issues you raise. If you do not wish to provide personal details your 
views will still be considered, but we will not be able to acknowledge your response personally. 



Please send your reply to: 
The chief executive, Education Leeds, FAO school organisation team 
9

th
 Floor West, Merrion House, 110 Merrion Centre, Leeds LS2 8DT 

 


